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I wish to talk to the main points in my written submission at the hearings. 

Name: Robyn Moore  

Organisation:  

Daytime Phone: 03 3842305  

Email: robyn.moore@yellowjerseys.co.nz  

Address: 10 Michael Avenue Christchurch  

Your Submission: I refer to page 42 of the annual plan document which discusses services and 
performance measures of the Children's and Youth Advocacy team. 
It is my understanding that this team was disestablished in August 2004. At 
that time those employed in the Children's and Youth Advocacy team were 
told that in the future, Council would use different methods of delvery. 
 
Highly skilled, enthusiastic and committed staff members lost their jobs 
because this work was not to continue. Yet Christchurch City Council has 
obviously changed it's mind regarding the Children's and Youth Advocacy 
model, because here, on page 42 of the 2006 draft annual plan services and 
performance measures are outlined specific to the Children's and Youth 
Advocacy team. These services and performance measures are esentially 
the same as those performed by the team that was disestablished. How can 
this be? 
 
It seems highly irregular that a competent team was disestablished and 
people's lives turned upside down, when Council clearly intends continuing 
the service and the model. 

 


